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Dear Parents/guardians,  

 

Tonight was carnage outside of our school. PLEASE DO NOT park on double yellow 
lines, on the Zig-Zags, or across anyone’s driveways. There are no exceptions to 
this. Can more careful consideration be taken by a FEW INDIVIDUALS for the 
SAFETY of all our children and the respect of our residents. There are limited spaces 
for you to park safely outside of school, it may be that you have to park further away 
and walk to school to collect your child, so please make time for this, especially when 
the weather is bad.  
 
From tomorrow we will be changing the pick-up times to revert to the same times as 
before Christmas. We tried to make this pick-up window shorter, to extend our school 
day to help with the catch up as a result of the lockdown. However, after pick-up 
tonight it is clear that we need to take immediate action. 
 
From Tomorrow the times are: 
 
Reception: 2:50 
Year 1: 3:00 
Year 2: 3:10 
Year 3: 2:50 
Year 4: 3:00 
Year 5: 3:10 
Year 6: 3:15 
 
As a reminder masks MUST be worn when on school premises and we ask that you 
maintain social distancing measures as we are still in a Pandemic. Remember June 
21st is the golden ticket! Please refrain from huddling with friends, chatting and 
hanging around, once you have collected your child please leave. 
 
 
Thank you. 
 
Mrs A. Mitchinson 
 
 
 

 

       
 


